

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Second Grade Concert is quickly approaching! On Monday, March 4th at 7:00 p.m., the second graders will perform their program, "Go Fish!" for family and friends in the Unity West Gym. Students will report to their classrooms before the program at 6:45 p.m. The gym will also open for seating at that time.

For the program, students may dress as any ocean creature or wear ocean colors to go along with our theme. If wearing a costume, please make sure that they will be able to walk up steps easily as the second grade class will be performing on choral risers.

Please let me know if you have any questions. I will be in the music room during conferences if you would like to stop by. I'm looking forward to seeing you all at the performance!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cobb Unity West Music Teacher cobbm@unity.k12.il.us